
Hubbardston Extends Veterans Services
with New Office Hours

Hubbardston, MA – October 5, 2023 – The Hubbardston Veterans Service Officer, Lauren Wright, is

pleased to announce new office hours at the Town Hall to better serve the veterans of our

community. Beginning immediately, Lauren will be available every Thursday from 10:00 AM to 12:00
PM to assist veterans with their needs.

In addition to the in-person office hours, veterans can reach out to Lauren via email at

vet@hubbardstonma.us. For urgent matters outside of the designated office hours, she can be

contacted on her cell phone.

Lauren Wright, dedicated to supporting veterans, aims to assist them in navigating the complex state

and federal systems. She provides invaluable guidance and support in various aspects, ensuring that

veterans receive the care and resources they deserve.

Commenting on the expanded office hours, Lauren Wright said, "I am committed to making sure our

veterans receive the support and resources they need, we are providing more opportunities for

veterans to connect with us, enabling us to assist them effectively." Lauren brings a wealth of

experience and expertise to her role as the Veterans Service Officer and is deeply passionate about

helping veterans access the benefits and services they are entitled to.

The Hubbardston community is encouraged to spread the word about these new office hours to

ensure that veterans are aware of the available support. Veterans, their families, and community

members are urged to reach out to Lauren Wright for any assistance they may require.

###

For more information, please contact:

Lauren Wright
Veterans Service Officer
Hubbardston Town Hall
 
Telephone: 508-735-5264
 Email: vet@hubbardstonma.us
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